Stevens Creek
Trail Update

The City Council approved the
Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for
Stevens Creek Trail, Reach 4 Segment 2 in
June. The 1.7-mile long segment of the
Trail runs from Yuba Drive to Mountain
View High School and will be the final
portion of the bike and pedestrian trail in
Mountain View.

The Final EIR included responses to all of
the individuals, organizations and public
agencies that commented on the Draft
EIR. Revisions were made to the project to
reduce impacts on the habitat in the
Stevens Creek corridor.

The Capital Improvement Program adopt-
ed for the current fiscal year provides most
of the funds to pay for the next section of
the Trail that will begin at the existing
trailhead at Yuba Drive and end at a
pedestrian tunnel under El Camino Real on
the south side of the roadway. The project
received $700,000 in grant funds from the
State Transportation Fund for Clean Air.

Preliminary design of this next section
of Trail will begin shortly. The remainder
of the Trail, from El Camino Real to
Mountain View High School, is not

yet funded.

For more information, call the Public
Works Department at (650) 903-6311.




